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Clerk: Teresa Buckley Governance Support 

Telephone: 01803 207013 Town Hall 
E-mail address: governance.support@torbay.gov.uk Castle Circus 
Date: Wednesday, 26 February 2014 Torquay 
  TQ1 3DR 
 
 
Dear Member 
 
COUNCIL - THURSDAY, 27 FEBRUARY 2014 
 
I am now able to enclose, for consideration at the Thursday, 27 February 2014 meeting of 
the Council, the following reports that were unavailable when the agenda was printed. 
 
 
Agenda No Item Page 
 
 
 13.   The Future of The Nest Nursery, Brixham 

(Mayoral Decision) 
Revised Officer Recommendation 
 

(Page 274) 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Teresa Buckley 
Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Council Meeting 
 

27 February 2014 
 

 
Revised Recommendation: 
 

The Mayor be recommended: 
 
2.1 should the received bid not meet the mandatory procurement 

requirements, the Director of Children’s Services be authorised to consult 
on the proposed closure of The Nest Nursery, Brixham.  The consultation 
would propose that the Nursery closes on the 31 August 2014. 

Agenda Item 13, The Future of the Nest Nursery, Brixham – 
Mayoral Decision 

 
Officer Revised Recommendation 

Agenda Item 13

Page 274


	Agenda
	13 The Future of The Nest Nursery, Brixham (Mayoral Decision)
	065 The Future of the Nest Nursery 270214


